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I am writing to support this legislation for PBM reform. I work in a small but busy 

pharmacy and see the affect of PBM practices on day to day operations. I understand 

you are getting conflicting information from insurance and PBM concerning costs to 

patients however, pharmacies must run in the black and cannot support PBMs and 

insurance companies. We disagree that it will raise the price to consumers however, 

PBMs and insurance companies will pay their fair share. 

~concerned citizen of the USA, 

Carey Nash 


